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Events since last report   

• VP Internal attended AUS Council on Wednesday, February 7th   

• The Editorial Board of Canadian Content held its text selection meeting from 1 to 2 P.M. in 
Pod 2 of the Cyberthèque on Sunday, February 10th  

o All seven members were in attendance 

o Eight (8) texts were selected for publication in the Spring 2018 edition and were 
assigned to editors for preparation 

o Editors and their assigned authors have until Tuesday, March 13th to finalize the 
proofs for the texts 

• The members of CSAUS who were on the editorial board had an impromptu meeting 
immediately after the Canadian Content meeting 

o Final preparations for Wine & Cheese event (medal count board, shopping list, 
reminders, etc.) 

• CSAUS Olympic-Viewing Event: 6:00-8:00 P.M., Tuesday, February 13th in Arts 160 

o Around fifteen people in attendance 

o Watched reruns of the Ice Dancing competitions – CBC’s streaming was being faulty 
and WiFi connection wasn’t the best  

o A good time was had by all! 

o The event bucket remains to be returned – will be done on Monday the 19th  

 

Upcoming   

• Certain members of the executive will be working at the MISC’s Annual Conference, Who 
Pays for Canada? on Thursday February 22nd and Friday February 23rd  

• The Editorial Board of Canadian Content will hold an InDesign tutorial on Wednesday, 
March 14th at 8 A.M. in the Ferrier Computer Lab 

o To be led by the VP Finance (also Editor-in-Chief of Canadian Content) 

• Executive photos being edited, will appear on platforms in the coming weeks 

• Annual Canadian Content Journal Launch and Research Brunch to be held Thursday, April 
5th from 10:30 AM to 1:00 PM in the MISC Reading Room 



o Confirmed speakers: Professor E.A. Heaman, Professor Michèle Mendelssohn 
(Visiting Eakin Fellow, Winter 2018) 

 

Next Meeting  

• Ninth Executive Meeting to be held: 5:30-7:00 P.M., Wednesday February 28th in HSSL 07-F.   

• Priorities include: constitutional review (in particular, reconsidering certain roles – VP 
External, VP Academic – and updating constitution to be in accordance with association 
practices); inviting professors to speak at our research brunch; creation of a publishing 
practices manual. 

 

  

  

Respectfully Submitted,   

Mackenzie Bleho, President   


